COPY.: .
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th June, 1932.

Dear 8irs,

I have to acknowledge the recelipt of your
letter of the 3rd inatant returning fbmancai‘llati@n
the old freeboard certificate in the case of the
steamer "HANSA".

PThanking you for your attention,

I an, Dear Skrs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The SBurveyors,
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